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NEWS 
February 24, 2015 

Melissa Grawe, President-of-the-Month 

Our Favorite Quilts: More Than a Sandwich! 

A quilt sandwich consists of three layers – quilt top, batting, and backing.  The quilt sandwich is 

held together with thread.  Stories about twenty-five (25) favorite quilts of the following 

Westerville Quilt Guild members will be shared at the February meeting.  Learn why their 

quilts (many on display) are so much more than a sandwich! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Vicki Melvin will facilitate the favorite quilt part of our guild meeting.  The Legion will be open at 6:00 

PM for draping the quilts, so if you are bringing a quilt please come early so we can display them all. 

As a part of the monthly meeting, Melissa will have each Committee Chair give a sneak preview of this 

year’s programs. 

We meet on the 4th Tuesday of each month, 6:30 pm Social Time, 7:00 p.m.  Meeting, at The Westerville American Legion Hall, 393 East 

College Avenue, Westerville, OH 43081, Web Site: http://www.WestervilleQuiltGuild.com,  E-mail: info@westervillequiltguild.com 

SOCIAL TIME – Meet and Greet – Arrive Early When You Can… 

Start gathering around 6:30. Greet friends & MEET new members. Members: This 

month make sure you find someone who you don’t know so well, or a new member or guest 

you haven’t met and introduce yourself. New Members/Guests: If you are a new mem-

ber/guest, approach someone you don’t know and introduce yourself. Learn a tad about 

the other person and share a bit about yourself! We are a friendly bunch! 
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Westerville Quilt Guild 

February 24 is National 
Tortilla Chip Day!  

The recipe was brought to 
the US from Mexico by 

Texas businessman Elmer 
Doolin. 

http://www.WestervilleQuiltGuild.com
mailto:info@westervillequiltguild.com?subject=Information%20Please
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Westerville Quilt Guild 
Sunshine Committee 

If you know of a member who 

is sick, has had surgery, or has 

had a death in 

the family, please contact Christina Sidebottom 

who will send a card. 

E-mail: o-side@att.net, telephone: 614-895-

9820 (home) / 614-208-2857 (cell). 

Tickets for the Feb-

ruary Raffle Basket 

“Out of Africa” will 

be on sale at the be-

ginning of the meeting and during the meeting. 

The drawing will be at the end of the meeting. 

Tickets are $1 or 6 for $5. This month’s basket 

is loaded with African themed items! For infor-

mation on African fabrics, see page 4. 

2015 Program Sneak Peek 

  

March 24, 2015 

JoAnne Guthrie-Hurst & Daleen Dotson,  

Presidents-of-the-Month 

Quilt Carrousel Demonstrations 

Travel around the quilt technique demonstration 

tables as WQG members share their knowledge 

and skills. 

 

April 28, 2015 

Marilyn Murray, Cindy Walton, & Ginny  

Littleton, Presidents-of-the-Month 

Yard Sale Night 

Time to clean out your studios, and prepare for 

Yard Sale night in April.  If you want to reserve 

a table let Marilyn Murray, Ginny Littleton or 

Cindy Walton know.  Some helpful hints...Plan 

your display, Have things well marked, be pre-

pared to make change, have a few plastic bags to 

help your customers with all their purchases.  

If you only have a few items and want to donate 

to the guild table that would be great. 

Surprising Health 

Benefits of Quilting 
By Jillynn Stevens, Ph.D., MSW  

You know that quilting makes you feel good, but 

now there's scientific evidence to back up what 

you've always suspected-not only does quilting 

make you happy, it's actually good for your 

health. Researchers at the University of Glasgow 

published their findings in the peer-reviewed 

Journal of Public Health after conducting qualita-

tive research using a local quilting group as their 

source. The end result? "Quilting seemed to pos-

sess some distinct properties for enhancing well-

being that would not be replicable through out-

door/physical activity." In other words, that's 

dry research speak for saying quilting gives you a 

workout you're not going to find in your local step 

class. 

The biggest perk? When you're happy and doing 

something you love, your brain gets saturated 

with dopamine and serotonin, otherwise known as 

happy chemicals-especially when you're doing 

"meaningful work" using your hands. According to 

Kelly Lambert, PhD and a member of the neuro-

science department at Randolph-Macon College, 

quilting complements these conditions perfectly. 

Read more at:  

http://ezinearticles.com/?Surprising-Health-
Benefits-of-Quilting&id=8297639 
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2015 Programs 

February 24 

Melissa Grawe, President-of-the-Month 

Our Quilt Stories 
2015 Project and Event Preview 

March 24 

JoAnne Guthrie-Hurst & Daleen Dotson, Presi-

dents-of-the-Month 

Quilt Carrousel Demonstrations 

April 28 

Marilyn Murray, Cindy Walton, & Ginny Littleton, 

Presidents-of-the-Month 

Yard Sale Night  

May 26 

Vicki Melvin,  President-of-the-Month 

Doll and Crib Quilts - Amy Korn, Certified Ap-

praiser  

June 23 

Abby Miller , President-of-the-Month 

To Be Finalized 

July 28 

Jeff Bretthauer, Marcey Arter, & Janice Baer, 

Presidents-of-the-Month 

Annual Picnic Meeting - Orphan Blocks  

August 25 

Ruthie Hoover & Christina Sidebottom,  

Presidents-of-the-Month 

Rebecca Odom, Textile Curator, Ohio History 

Connection 

September 22  

Shannon Bartlett and Lisa Smith, Presidents-of-

the-Month 

AnneMarie Chany, genxquilters 

October 27 

Susan Edwards, President-of-the-Month 

Indian Hatchet Block 

November/December (date to be announced) 

Pat Beeman, Jayne Godsey, DeeAnn Haworth, & 

Vicki Melvin, Presidents-of-the-Month 

Annual Holiday Meeting 

Charm 

Squares 

2015   

A great way to ex-

pand your stash! 
This year’s themes are going revolve around na-

ture and activities relating to that month.  

Squares are 6 x 6 of quilt shop quality fabric.  

January — Welcome Baby New Year 

  Nursery Prints 

February — Romance is in the air   
 Hearts, Flowers, Candies, Sweets. 

March — Change is in the air 

 Landscapes, Sunsets, Weather. 

April — Showers, Rain, Water, Umbrellas — Fish 

May — Flowers — Flowers-Flowers  

June — Brides and Grooms 

 Black and White Prints 

July — Our Great Nation — Patriotic Prints 

August — Harvest — Farms and Gardens 

September — Back to School — Apples, Children  

October — Black Cats and Scary Bats!  
 Leaves, Pumpkins, Turkeys, Oranges, 

 Browns and Reds. 

November — Days are getting shorter 

 Metallic Prints/ Glittery/Shiny. 

If you would like to participate this year, please 

e-mail or text Abby Miller at: 

gabriel83@columbus.rr.com or (614) 783-5470. 
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Newsletter Information 

Newsletter submissions should be sent as an attachment or typed in the body of an email to the following email address:  

Newsletter@westervillequiltguild.com. The “publication” date for the Newsletter will be the 3rd Tuesday of the month. All 

items submitted to the Newsletter need to be in by the 2nd Tuesday of the month. If you know of a member that does not 

have access to email, please give them a copy of the newsletter. 

Check This Out:  

 

The Quilt Index is a project of the Michigan State University Museum, Matrix, and Quilt 

Alliance to preserve images and stories about quilt artists, quilts, and quilting activities 

and then to make this information searchable and freely accessible for research and edu-

cation. The Index houses tens of thousands of images and stories of artists and quilts 

from private and public collections around the world.  

This is a fantastic web site—and they have an APP for your iPhone (on iTunes) or Android phone (on 

Google Play) too! Plus all sorts of information that is free to access for any one doing research about 

quilts and quilting. Check it out next time you have several minutes to spend looking at everything 

they have to offer. 

mailto:Newsletter@westervillequiltguild.com?subject=Newsletter
http://www.quiltindex.org/
http://museum.msu.edu/glqc/
http://matrix.msu.edu/
http://quiltalliance.org/
http://quiltalliance.org/
http://www.quiltindex.org/

